
APPENDIX XX 
Integrated Care Sub Group 

Chair:  Sharon Morrow, Chief Operating Officer, Barking and Dagenham CCG 
 
Items to be escalated to the Health & Wellbeing Board 

• The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note progress of the Integrated Care Sub 
Group 

Meeting Attendance 
14 July 2015:  65% (11 of 17) 
Performance 
Reported through performance dashboard. Non-elective admissions is above plan – a deep dive 
review is being undertaken to inform a review of plans and a wider stakeholder event is 
planned to engage providers in the findings. 
 
Action(s) since last report to the Board 

• The Group received a presentation from Alzheimer’s Society and discussed improving 
links between Alzheimer’s Society funded roles, other voluntary services and health and 
social care services.  The BCF Dementia Action Plan will be discussed at the August 
meeting. 

• The Group received a presentation recapping on the 11 BCF schemes, the pooling of 
money, and the range of performance metrics which are sighted on shifting activity to 
community services.   

• The Group received an update on Mental Health Development project which will pick up 
the role of the mental health social workers as part of wider system.   

 
Action and Priorities for the coming period 
 

• Strengthen links between the Alzheimer’s Society and the Integrated Care Clusters 
• Emergency Admissions Avoidance - consideration to the content of a potential 

workshop to address the issues around unplanned admissions identified. 
• Mental Health development – a workshop will be arranged to develop the strategy 

 
 

Contact: bdccg@barkingdagenhamccg.nhs.uk 
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